
Dr. Hellrigel,  

I would like to recommend April Danner as a part-time, five hours a week custodian for the 
Middle School. Her experience working in the cafeteria and also her experience as a 
summer district custodian makes her a great fit to work here in the afternoons to maintain 
our building. Her great rapport with staff and students will allow her to work during the 
school afternoon without any disruption to the school routine. Thank you for your 
consideration.  

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Connie Matthews 

Principal 

Midwest Central Middle School 

121 N. Church St. 

Green Valley, IL 61534 

309.352.2300, ext. 200 

https://www.midwestcentral.org/ 
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